SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND
PUBLIC NOTICE

41/22 3 November 2022

CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR THE UPDATE TO THE
UNKNOWN SAILOR INTERPRETATION

The Shire of Christmas Island would like to inform the community of a change of location for
the update of the Unknown Sailor interpretation event. National Parks has informed the
community that November 19th will be the spawning day for the red crab migration.
Traversing to Tai Jin House with the expected numbers of attendees will not be practical.

The event location will be changed to the Post Office Padang, adjacent to the mango tree at
the top of the mound.

Parks and Shire staff will be conducting street sweeping and traffic control as planned.

We highly recommend that attendees walk to the venue if possible, or park at the Visitor
Centre/Supermarket in Settlement and walk in.

As is the practice every year, traffic at the roundabout may be controlled at this period by
Shire and Parks staff depending on the crab numbers.

Where: Post Office Padang
When: 10am November 19th

This is an all weather event, so please plan accordingly.

Chris Su
Acting Chief Executive Officer



